AUXILIARY OF THE

CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

May 1, 1959

Dear Auxiliary Member:

The Eighth Annual Meeting, held in beautiful San Francisco, was an outstanding success. Congratulations and thanks for the success of the meeting are due our lovely Myrtle Tyrer and indefatigable Program Chairman, Cam Weyand. The boat trip to Sousalito and luncheon at Ondine's is a memory we shall all cherish. The precipitous rides in cable cars proved much more popular than taxis!

Get out your calendars and the phone number of your favorite sitter. On October 28, 29, 30, and 31, we should all be in Miami at the elegant Americana Hotel. Even the Coffee Shop is glamorous! There will be no trouble meeting old friends and new at the spacious areas around the pool.

Ask your husband to bring home his Newsletter. There is a Ladies' Column on Page 4, telling us what to pack in our bags.

Our Program Chairman for the Miami Meeting, Corrine Perlmutter, and her co-chairman, Anne Strain, have wonderful plans for us and for the children.

We would like each of you to think about the possibilities for an Auxiliary project and discuss it with your husband. Tentative proposals mentioned have been: -- a plaque for the doctor whose exhibit is termed best, a nurses' (neurosurgical) scholarship fund. We would like to have you think about our project so that we can poll the membership at meeting time.